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HEY COWBOYS!  Homecoming is around the corner and it is time for nominations!  Go to 

www.tallyspace.com to nominate your Princes and Princesses.  Nominations end Monday, September 10th!  

Hurry up and vote!!!!!!! 

 

HENRY MAYO NEWHALL MEMORIAL HOSPITAL VOLUNTEERS NOT NEEDED:  Due to the 

overwhelming demand recently for volunteer hours, HMNMH does not have the volunteer positions to 

offer teens right now and won't be distributing information on November 1, as they had previously 

planned and communicated.  Please do NOT show up on November 1. 

 

MAKE UP PICTURE DAY:  Tuesday, September 11---Room H-1.  7:00 a.m. -1:00 p.m. 

 

CANYON HIGH STUDENTS AND PARENTS, 

 

College of the Canyons is celebrating the five-year anniversary of the Canyon Country Campus by hosting 

a community open house this Saturday, September 8th from 10am - 2pm. 

 

All interested students and parents are encouraged to attend and learn more about the college's various 

certificates, degrees and transfer programs, the admission process, financial aid, and additional student 

support programs and services.  Prospective students will have an opportunity to interact with faculty, 

current students and staff while exploring the campus. 

 

The day's activities also include live music and entertainment in addition to a no-host barbeque lunch 

prepared by Canyons Café, along with other snacks, sweets and treats being provided free of charge by 

the college's Associated Student Government (ASG).  All attendees will also be entered to win one of 

several prizes being raffled away at the conclusion of the event. 

We hope that you're able to join us for a fun and informative day as you explore the various 

opportunities COC has to offer! 

 

The College of the Canyons Canyon Country Campus is located at 17262 Sierra Highway in Canyon 

Country. For more information about the campus' Fifth Anniversary Community Open House Celebration 

please call (661) 362-3802 or visit  www.canyons.edu/Offices/CCC/  

 

YEARBOOKS:  Most students realize they want a yearbook at the end of the year, but what you might 

not realize is that NOW is the cheapest time to buy your yearbook. Prices will be increasing soon so buy 

your book before the end of September for $80 in ASB. 

 

HEY KEY CLUBBERS: Hours from last semester are due TODAY.  Take them to Mr. Lee’s room V-1. 

 

http://www.tallyspace.com/


DODGE, DUCK, DIVE, DODGE... Dodge ball sign- ups will take place in C-5. All are welcome, and signs 

up will occur at both brunches at lunch!  

 

Are you interested in a MILITARY APPOINTMENT for college?  So if you are considering Annapolis, 

West Point, The Air Force Academy, the Coast Guard Academy, or the Merchant Marine Academy, 

Congressman Buck McKeon will host a special event for you and your parents to answer all of your 

questions on Wed., September 12th from 7-9 pm at COC in the Dianne G Van Hook University Center.   

Learn about the application for appointment, nomination, selection, and daily life at the academies.  To 

open an application, students must visit the congressman's website:  www.mckeon.house.gov   If you need 

more info you can call, 254.2111. 

 

TEXTBOOK CENTER- Textbook Damage Forms are due TODAY.  Drop them in the blue crates in the 

library or textbook center.  If you have lost yours from registration see Mrs. Kulesz to get another. 

Don’t get stuck paying for someone else’s damage, return your form. 

 

SCV SENIOR CENTER FOUNDATION PARTY:  Tuesday, September 11, 3-9 pm at Mountasia!!  There 

are 4 different packages available, for 3 hours.   

 

YOU ONLY HAVE UNTIL SEPT. 23RD to vote for Taylor Swift to have a performance at our school 

and earn money for our band and choir.  Don't forget to vote at TaylorSwiftonCampus.com 

 

HEY COWBOYS!!  Don’t forget to mark your calendars for the Wm. S. Hart School District’s second 

annual College and Career Fair on Thursday evening, September 13th from 6:00-9:00 p.m. in the 

gymnasium at Golden Valley High School. This free event is open to all high school students in the 

district, but is most appropriate for juniors and seniors.  

Representatives from 2-year and 4-year universities, career technical schools and apprenticeship 

programs will be participating. In addition to the fair, workshops on financial aid, Exploring the UC & 

CSU systems, Out-of-State College and freshmen admissions, Community College Programs and career 

preparation will be offered.  

For more information visit the Career Center website www.hartdistrictcareercenter.com  

 

MEETINGS 

CHECKMATES CHESS CLUB and other board games will meet Friday at lunch in G-117.  Bring your lunch 

and compete in games of skill and strategy.  If you do not know how to play chess we can teach you.  

Questions, see Mr. Clark in G-117. 

 

WHAT:  NOT FOR SALE CLUB:  Against Human Trafficking.  WHEN:  Monday, September 10 

WHERE:  AA-1—Mr. Hill’s room 

 

CLUB S.O.S: ALL S.O.S. members, there has been an error in the meeting day.   The meeting is this 

coming Tuesday, September 11th, at lunch, NOT today at lunch.  Come on the 11th at lunch to G217!  There 

will be donuts while supplies last! 

 

IF YOU ARE INTERESTED IN COMPUTER ROLE-PLAYING GAMES like final fantasy, kingdom 

hearts or skyrim, you should try table top role playing games.  The roleplaying club is making characters 

today, Friday, from 3-6 in room K4, and will be playing games this year the final Friday of each month.   

 

Do you want to make a difference in the community? Participate in local events to raise money for 

charities?  Please join "A little goes a long way." Meet in room D-4 at lunch TODAY.  


